
In response to your Freedom of Information request I must advise you that we do not hold the 
information requested. You may find that West Yorkshire Police holds the requested information, 
but you will need to make a separate request to them. Here is a link to the relevant page of the West 
Yorkshire Police website https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/advice/our-services/information-
requests/requesting-information/freedom-information 
 
To expand on our response, Mr Burns-Williamson was not involved in any decisions about the 
creation of the Managed Zone in Holbeck. The decisions were taken by West Yorkshire Police and 
Safer Leeds, the local community safety partnership. Whilst the Commissioner does receive 
feedback about its operation and has visited the area after providing funding to a local health and 
social care outreach project, Mr Burns-Williamson has no role on the ongoing governance. 
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